Truro Commission on Disabilities Minutes
Date of Meeting: Friday December 18, 2020

Present: Susan Howe, Hannah King, Peter Graham, Mary Abt, Stephanie Rein

- 1. We reviewed and approved of minutes for October 22, 2020 meeting.
- 2. Our CPC proposal to fund a safe and accessible surface under the adult exercise equipment (to be purchased) and shade structures has been submitted and is expected to be on the warrant for the next All Town Meeting this spring.
- 3. The need for potential new members was discussed and interested people will be encouraged to attend one or more future meetings.
- 4. The lack of HP parking at the Head of the Meadow Beach to Coast Guard Beach bike trail was discussed. SH will contact Sue Moynihan of the CCNS for advice on how to proceed.
- 5. We reviewed and approved the draft of our submission of 2020 AA Report. SH will forward the final version to Nicole Tudor.

Respect fully Submitted Huson Howe Opil 30, 2021

Office of Town Clerk
Treasurer – Tax Collector
MAY 1 0 2021
Received TOWN OF TRURO
By